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Hello; 
 
Last night at the Masonville Annual meeting we heard a presentation on the possible 
use of ranked ballots in forthcoming elections. My wife and I were favourably impressed 
with the arguments and would support the use of ranked ballots in the next municipal 
election. 
 
Yours truly, 
N. Stewart McIntyre 
94 Shavian Blvd 
London N6G 2P3 


